
Town of Holliston Finance Committee 
 
Meeting Minutes 
 
January 9, 2018 
 
 
The meeting convened at 7:01pm in the Johnson Training Room at the Holliston Police Station. In attendance: 
Chairperson Ken Szajda, Vice Chairperson Michelle Zeamer, Clerk Benjamin Sparrell, Tim Maxwell, Dan Alfred 
and Suzanne Nersessian. Absent: Vincent Murphy. 
 
The meeting began with a discussion of the Committee's process of departmental budget reviews. Reviews for 
FY19 begin next week. 
 
There was a discussion of the 1% salary increase as set forth in the FY19 Guidelines set by the Finance 
Committee. There has been a misunderstanding among Town boards and departments about the Committee's 
intention to offer additional funding for the Board of Selectmen to provide performance based increases.  
 
There was a discussion of the School Department's exploration of the feasibility of a new high school building. 
 
Mr. Alfred made a motion to adjourn; Ms. Nersessian seconded and the motion was passed by a vote of 6-0. 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:00pm. 
 
### 
 


